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Fellow Classmates, 
 
It’s that time when we are reminded that it’s the end of the fiscal year for Wabash. Over the years 
we have been made aware of the advances in technology and creativity involved in collecting the 
information necessary to produce class letters, and that data is made available to the Society of 
Class Agents to pass on to our classmates. My thanks go to Steve Hoffman, head of the Alumni 
and Parent Relations Office, and his team of Pam Rager and Mike Warren, for keeping class agents 
up-to-date about current campus activities, to enable us to keep you informed. This year the goal 
for the June campaign is to reach a giving level of 40% of alumni, which incidentally is about the 
percentage the Class of 1964 has been reaching annually for a while now. To accomplish this we 
need less than 400 more contributors by June 30th. You will be receiving notices of the campaign, 
if indeed you haven’t already. For your convenience I am listing the various means by which we 
can part with our dollars to reach the appointed goal: 
 
Online: www.wabash.edu/give 
Phone: 877.743.4545 
 
Snail Mail: Check payable to Wabash College 
                                                Wabash College Advancement 
                                                 301 W. Wabash Ave. 
                                                 Crawfordsville, IN 47933 
 
Connie and I look forward to seeing some of you at events on campus this fall. Among these are 
the renewal of the Hampden-Sydney football game on September 3rd and Homecoming on 
September 23rd and 24th. 
 
 
Yours in ‘Bash 
 
Ron 
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